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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Year 3 Homework 

The children have made a brilliant start to life at Upton and we have slowly, but surely, been introducing new 

concepts to them. We feel it is now the right time to properly introduce homework to the children. 

 

As of Term 2, children will receive the following homework, weekly: 

1) Reading 

2) Maths homework – on MyMaths and TTRS (Friday-Friday) 

3) Spelling homework (Friday-Friday) 

 

Reading 

 Please ensure you read with your child a minimum of 3x a week. Reading record must be signed 

by an adult each time your child reads.  

 Please add any extra books your child has read at home too. 

 

My Maths 

 Will be set once a week on a Friday. Task to be completed by the following Friday. 

 Tasks will be completed online, with new tasks set every week. 

The tasks allocated to the children will always follow the subjects being taught in class that week.  

 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

 Minimum 3x a week. 

 Can be completed on tablets, laptops or mobile phones though the app or the website. 

It is vital for children to have a good understanding of their times tables; they truly to underpin our 

mathematical knowledge. Please encourage your child to do challenges to build up points. 

 

Spelling Shed 

 Will be set once a week on a Friday. Task to be completed by the following Friday. 

 Tasks will be completed online, with new tasks set every week. 

 Tasks will follow the spellings being taught in class that week.  

 

We will, of course, show the children how to access their homework. You will also have access to their logons to 

MyMaths, TTRS and Spelling Shed on the parents MCAS app under ‘Reports’. In addition, we will put these on a 

sticker on the inside of your child’s Reading Record book in Term 2 to act as a reminder. 

Many thanks for your continued support with home learning. If you have any further questions, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class teacher, or their Maths and English teacher. 

 

Miss Watmough 

Head of Year 3 

lauren.watmough@uptonjunior.com 

 


